IGCSE Post-Results Services
British examination boards provide an appeal system to enable schools to request a re-mark of IGCSE examination papers where a candidate’s result(s) fall below expectations.   

A re-mark involves a senior examiner re-marking the appropriate examination paper(s) and checking answers against the mark scheme.  In addition, a clerical check is made to make sure that: everything the candidate has written has been marked; all of the marks have been added up to give the correct total mark; the total mark has been entered correctly on the examination board’s systems; and that any special consideration has been taken into account (if an application was submitted before the exam). 
During a re-mark, the candidate’s grade may go up, go down or stay the same.  If the grade goes down, it is not possible to reject the re-mark and go back to the original grade - the only way to improve the grade would be to re-sit the exam.

When IGCSE results are published, teachers review the grades and consider whether a re-mark is desirable for any candidates.  Before requesting a remark, we will contact parents to discuss the reasons for the decision and explain the possible outcomes.  Parents also have the right to request a re-mark and can do so by making a formal request in writing to the Head of Section/Examinations Officer (delete as appropriate).  It is important to note that an abuse of the re-mark service can damage the British Section’s credibility with the examination board.  Examination boards charge additional fees for post-results services and these must be paid by the family.

If a candidate is still not satisfied after a re-mark, it is possible to appeal against the decision. Appeals do not normally involve re-marking the work again, but work will be re-marked if there is evidence that the correct re-marking procedure was not followed during the original re-mark.  Appeals must be made within 14 days of receiving the outcome of the re-mark. 

Candidates whose marks have changed after a re-mark should check their examination certificate carefully when they receive it to ensure that the correct grade is displayed.

